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Mrs Porter, Headteacher 

 Foxes   

Class 

After a TRULY AMAZING week 

of good behaviour and        

excellent work, for the first 

time ever, a whole class has 

been awarded “Star of the 

Week”! WELL DONE FOXES! 

 17th November 

Hello, I’m Mr Beddow. I’m a       

Deputy DSL and also the school’s 

Mental Health and Behaviour Lead.  

 

• 7th: Christmas Jumper Day 

• 11th - Christingle at Stalham 

Saint Mary’s Church 

• 15th: School performance of Peter Pan at  

Stalham Saint Mary’s Church -  Please join 

us from 1pm! Refreshments and a craft 

fair will follow the play. 

• 19th: Staff and pupils Christmas lunch  

• 20th: End of term - Please note, we finish 

at the earlier time of 1pm! 

• 4th January: Back to school 

This week we took part in lots of activities to promote a 

culture of anti-bullying in our school. The children     

designed posters, wrote letters of kindness to other 

classes, complimented their friends and staff on our 

Compliment Tree (left), and participated in an Odd Sock    

assembly. On Friday we raised money for Children in 

Need! We wore bright colours, had lots of fun doing 

sports challenges, and baking. Badgers made delicious 

cookies, brownies and cheese straws! We raised £55! 

Please remember...if your child has an          

appointment or will be absent call  01692 581467, 

or email admin@thestablesschool.co.uk 

   

 

 

 

 

Mr Beddow loves the McLaren P1 car! In his spare time, 

he enjoys kayaking, fishing, sailing and   

going to the gym. He loves roast dinners, 

but don’t give him a banana...yuck!  

Mr Beddow has 

flown a plane over  

Norfolk! Wow! 

On Thursday, we welcomed visitors, 

Nick and Kelly, from the Crown        

Prosecution Service. They told us 

about the great work of the police and 

courts, and all about prejudiced        

language (hate crimes). 

Our school Complimen’Tree’ 

 WOW! 





Sleep Matters                    
 https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/         

 

Check out the National Sleep Charity’s fantastic website for loads of helpful strategies for a better night’s 
sleep, for both children and adults. 

https://thesleepcharity.org.uk/national-sleep-helpline/

